
  

Public Hearing 

Pursuant to Section 15.2-1427 of the Code of Virginia and amendments thereto, the Carroll County 
Board of Supervisors will conduct a public hearing on April 11, 2022. The purpose of the public hearing is 
to give the citizens of Carroll County the opportunity to present comments on a proposed  change to 
increasing the number of Planning Commission members to nine members .   A copy of the proposed 
ordinance may be provided in hard copy or in electronic format by calling or writing to the Office of the 
County Administrator: 276-730-3001; 605 Pine Street, Hillsville, Virginia, 24343 or by email at 
crystal.adams@carrollcountyva.gov 
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